
Special Workshop of February 20, 2024 
 
Present were:  Mayor Naillon, Councilmembers Shaw, Marthaller, Werner, Hart and Moser. 
Absent:  None. 
 
Workshop began at 7:55 pm. 
 
Purpose of the workshop is the Mandatory Public Officials Training Update. 
 
Effective July 1, 2014, legislation required basic open government training for local and 
statewide officials and records officers.  After initial training, ongoing training is required at 
least every four years; Clerk Denney stated that updated training needs to be held at this 
time. 
 
Training was facilitated by Clerk Denney; other staff members present to receive the training 
were City Superintendent Steve Thompson, Police Chief Mike Langford and Fire Chief Bruce 
Rawley. 
 
The Attorney General’s office offered videos to watch for the training; the following videos 
were watched: 

➢ Open Public Records Act Training (RCW 42.56) 
➢ Open Public Meetings Act Training (RCW 42.30) 

 
Workshop ended at 8:47 pm. 
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